

Town of Perry Recycling Center 10832 County Highway A

Recycling Center Re-opening Plan*

Hours: Saturdays, 8:00 A.M. to Noon.

Effective: March 23, 2020 - until further notice

- Limited Entry no more than 10 Town residents (not 10 vehicles) will be admitted to the Recycling Center at one time.
- Entrance to the Recycling Center will be controlled by Town employees.
- One person per vehicle can exit the vehicle to unload (unless another person is needed to assist unloading).
- Town residents should adopt Social Distancing 3 feet to 6 feet apart outdoors.
- Town residents should not engage in unnecessary visiting or conversations in the Recycling Center.
- Town residents should leave the Recycling Center immediately to allow access for the next residents.

The Town of Perry Declaration of Emergency was ratified on March 16, 2020. All Town meetings and activities will preserve social distancing of 6 feet between attendees and will follow all other public health recommendations issued by the WI Dept. of Health Services and Centers for Disease Control.

^{*}approved by Town Board March 23, 2020.